2013 Inter-University Biochemistry Postgraduate Symposium

Poster Presentation Guidelines

Dear participants,

On behalf of the Symposium Organizing Committee, | thank you for submitting your research work for poster presentation

at the 2013 Inter-University Biochemistry Postgraduate Symposium on 15 June 2013.

Please note that authors are expected to be at their boards according to the following schedule:

15 June 2013: 1:50pm —2:30pm Odd-numbered authors

15 June 2013: 3:50pm — 4:30pm Even-numbered authors

Posters will be displayed throughout the duration of the Symposium and may be viewed from 9am to 6pm on 15 June
2013.

Each author is allotted a 4' x 6' board, and posters should be formatted in "portrait" style. The poster should be designed
to summarize current research in graphic forms, i.e., charts, tables, graphs, and pictures. Simple use of color can add
emphasis. Remember that the poster must be readable from a distance of at least 3 feet. Presentations should be self-
explanatory so that the author is free to supplement and discuss particular points. For easy identification, please provide a
poster heading, listing its title, author(s) and abstract confirmation number. Lettering for the title should be at least 1" in

height.

Poster materials may be mounted on thin poster paper or cardboard and attached to the poster board with push pins. The
Organizer will provide approximately 25 pins per board, and they will be available on-site. Do not mount your poster on
heavy or thick backing, as it may be difficult to fasten to the board. Do not write or paint on the board. If you require

assistance with mounting or removing your poster, please notify the conference staff at the registration desk.

All posters must be removed from poster boards no later than 7pm on 15 June.

Six Poster Presentation Awards will be given to postgraduate students based on the merit of scientific content the posters.
The Plenary Speaker, Heads of Department and members of the symposium organizing committee will be adjudicators of
the competition. Results will be announced at the closing ceremony on 15 June. Winners will be presented a cash prize,

a certificate and a crystal plaque at the Closing Ceremony.

Thank you very much for your participation and | look forward to meeting you at the conference in May.

Yours sincerely,

H.Y. Edwin Chan

Symposium Chair, 2013 Inter-University Biochemistry Postgraduate Symposium



